
 
 

Passover Holiday Greetings Reopen Tuesday, April 15 

 

Passover Reopen Tuesday, April 15 #1 

Thank you for calling.  Please note that we are closed for the Jewish holiday and will reopen on 

Tuesday, April 15. 

 

Passover Reopen Tuesday, April 15 #2 

Thank you for calling. Please note we are closed for the Jewish holiday and will reopen on Tuesday, April 
15. Please leave a message, and we’ll return your call as soon as possible. 

 

Passover Reopen Tuesday, April 15 #3 

Thank you for calling.  Please note that we are closed for the Jewish holiday and will reopen on Tuesday, 
April 15. Please press 0 to leave a message in our general delivery mailbox, and we will return your call 
when the office reopens.  

 

Passover Reopen Tuesday, April 15 #4 

Thank you for calling. Please note that we are closed for the Jewish holiday and will reopen on Tuesday, 
April 15. You may contact us by email, and we will respond when the office reopens. 

 

Passover Reopen Tuesday, April 15 #5 

Thank you for calling. Please note that we are closed for the Jewish holiday and will reopen on Tuesday, 
April 15. You can contact us by email, and we will respond as soon as possible, or for more information 
please visit our website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

Passover Holiday Greetings Reopen Monday, April 21st 

 

Passover Reopen Monday, April 21st #1 

Thank you for calling.  Please note that we are closed for the Jewish holiday and will reopen on Monday, 
April 21st. 

Passover Reopen Monday, April 21st #2 

Thank you for calling. Please note we are closed for the Jewish holiday and will reopen on Monday, April 
21st. Please leave a message, and we’ll return your call as soon as possible. 

 

Passover Reopen Monday, April 21st #3 

Thank you for calling.  Please note that we are closed for the Jewish holiday and will reopen on Monday, 
April 21st. Please press 0 to leave a message in our general delivery mailbox, and we will return your call 
when the office reopens.  

 

Passover Reopen Monday, April 21st #4 

Thank you for calling. Please note that we are closed for the Jewish holiday and will reopen on Monday, 
April 21st. You may contact us by email, and we will respond when the office reopens. 

 

Passover Reopen Monday, April 21st #5 

Thank you for calling. Please note that we are closed for the Jewish holiday and will reopen on Monday, 
April 21st. You can contact us by email, and we will respond as soon as possible, or for more information 
please visit our website. 

 

 

 


